
Connecticut Department of Transportation is hosting two public information
meetings for the I-84 Danbury Planning and Environment Linkages (PEL)
Study (State Project No. 34-349).

Public Information Meetings

Virtual
Tuesday, July 8, 2025
12 – 1:30 p.m.

Open House
Thursday, June 26, 2025
WCSU Student Center
Room 202
181 White Street,
Danbury 5 – 7 p.m.

Your input matters!
Visit the study website for more information
and to register for the virtual meeting:
i84danbury.com/upcoming-meetings


